November 7, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

Festival of Children Foundation is delighted to write a letter of recommendation for
Robert Castillo and his BMX Freestyle Team.

Each September our Foundation hosts a month long event at South Coast Plaza in Costa
Mesa to spotlight over 75 Children’s Charities and Youth Organizations in our
community. As part of the programming we invite several different acts and performance
groups to entertain the crowds on the weekends.

This year we hired Robert and his BMX Team to perform some action packed shows and
stunts for our crowds. We require a lot of documentation to address safety and insurance
requirements at the Plaza, and Robert without hesitation suggested we meet and go over
our needs and concerns. Robert and his Team were punctual the day of the event and the
show was amazing. He was truly a pleasure to work with.

We would highly recommend this group for their professionalism and the quality of their
performance.

Most sincerely,
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Eileen Daniher
Director of Programs
Festival of Children Foundation
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